
NOTICE OF A MEETING WITH MARINE 
POLICE  

 
 
 
 
 

WEDNESDAY, NOVEMBER 16, 2011 – 6 P.M. 
 

ABOARD THE VESSEL ‘CARRIE B’, SLIPS 82-84, NORTH SIDE OF 
RIVERWALK 

 
 

Parking will be available adjacent to vessel along the New River. Passes will be 
distributed by Staff. Additional metered parking available under bridges. 

 
 
Directions 

1. From Interstate 95 (I-95) take the Broward Blvd exit.  
2. Travel East on Broward Blvd to US1 Federal Highway.  
3. Go right on US1, stay in the FAR right lane (DO NOT GO INTO TUNNEL).  
4. This lane becomes an exit for Las Olas Boulevard.  
5. Right on Las Olas Boulevard.  
6. IMMEDIATE LEFT at SE 5th Avenue (Jackson's Steakhouse).  
7. You will see our canopy & dock directly beyond the future development 

construction site.  

 
 
Two or more City Commissioners and/or Advisory Board members may be present 
at this meeting.  
 
 
 
For more information please call Andrew Cuba, Manager of Marine Facilities, at 
(954)828-5236. 


